UK VAT Exemption
As you may be aware, from 1st January 2011 the definition of “qualifying aircraft” for VAT zero-rating changed and only those aircraft that are certified as used by “an airline operating chiefly on international routes” will be zero rated.

In order for Newcastle International Airport to continue to zero-rate relevant services under the new rules, can you please provide a statement of Declaration of status as evidence that you are an airline operating for reward chiefly on International Routes?

We will require a declaration from your company to confirm the above otherwise they will need to be charged VAT.
I confirm we are an airline operating chiefly international routes and are VAT exempt.

Airline/ Operator:

VAT Number:

Address:

Name:

Position:

Signature:

